
 

Curwen Primary School 
Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

February 2020 – School Vision 
 
At Curwen, we are in the process of reconsidering our key aims and vision, so that the principle of 
developing the whole child is clearly at the centre of these. Following staff input, at parents’ evening in 
February 2020 we shared these ideas with parents in order to get some feedback. The response was 
overwhelmingly positive: 
 

 











 


